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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 3 – Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

May always seems to go quickly and this year is no exception with an extra bank holiday for the Coronation. We 

are looking forward to a musical assembly on Friday, an invitation to come dressed in red, white and blue and the 

PTA Coronation Tea straight after school (see below). 

 

Next week is equally busy with Year 6 SATS. They have been working hard and have risen to the challenge – 

some tell me that they are looking forward to them! They will start each day with breakfast in the small hall and 

are being rewarded with a cinema trip the following Monday. 

 

Year 2 are looking forward to their trip to Hedingham Castle next Friday – always a highlight. 

 

Just a further reminder to send your children to school in uniform (the exception being 5th May!) as some football 

shirts as well as some pink and sparkly items are reappearing! 

Mrs Ayliffe 

 

Library Closure On the 4th of May, the library will be closed after school to parents due to staff training. 

Coronation Dress 

Up 

 

 

This Friday to celebrate the coronation of King Charles 

III we are inviting children to dress up in red, white and 

blue for the day.   

 

 

PTA Coronation 

Tea Party   

Friday 5th May 

 

Join us this Friday for the Coronation Tea Party – 

there will be scones, refreshments and fun!  We’ll be 

on the school grounds from 3.15pm, so bring your 

picnic blankets for a relaxing afternoon. 

 

Join in – Enter the Design a Stamp competition using 

the template on the website (also available from the 

school office). Also on the website, you can also find 

some crown design ideas for the Crown Parade – use 

these or do your own thing, we’re looking forward to seeing what you create! 

 

All funds raised will go to the PTA who will work closely with the school on how the 

money is spent. We’re looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who has already signed up to help or bring scones. If you’d 

still like to sign up, please do so here 

 

 

Friday 5th May  PTA Coronation Tea Party from 3.15pm 

Monday 8th May  Coronation Bank Holiday (school closed) 

                     

  

http://www.fundmayfield.com/
https://volunteersignup.org/kaqyt
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